
Andrew Beattie

From: Danielle Guyder <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Sunday, 21 August 2016 12:43 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because they are nonsensical. Why destroy a residential

area populated mainly by young families when there are more sensible places to build this monstrosity (i.e.

Badgeries Creek).

When Moorebank was first selected as the location for the terminal, the land was not worth millions in the form of

residential, waterfront homes. The population has since boomed, our roads are already at capacity, air pollution is

already at dangerous levels and we don't have the vital infrastructure in place to ensure that this terminal will be in

any way operational.

The noise, traffic and pollution will make our lovely suburb unlivable when the land could be put to such better,

money making use.

Yours sincerely,

DanielleGuyder
Wattle Grove, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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